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Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Budget 

(352) 674-1920 
 

Community Standards 
(352) 751-3912 

 
Community Watch 

(352) 753-0550 
 

Property Management 
(352) 753-4022 

 
Finance Customer Service 

(352) 750-0000 
 

Human Resources 
(352) 674-1905 

 
Public Safety 

(352) 205-8280 
 

Purchasing 
(352) 751-6700 

 
Recreation Administration 

(352) 674-1800 
 

Utility Operations 
(352) 674-1920 

 
 
 

www.DistrictGov.org 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be closed or have scheduled 
maintenance: 

 

 Lone Oak Pond 

The fountains and aerator pumps at the Lone Oak Pond are currently off 
for underground wire repairs.  The work is anticipated to be complete 
the week of November 27th.  

 Savannah Center 

The Savannah Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning on Saturday, 
November 25th.  All outdoor areas will remain open for your enjoyment.  

 Saddlebrook Outdoor Facilities 

The outdoor facilities at Saddlebrook Recreation Center will be closed 
due to the Christmas Parade on Saturday, December 9th from 7:00am 
until 5:00pm. 

 Canal Street Recreation Center 

The Canal Street Recreation Center will be closed for maintenance on 
Saturday, November 18th.  

 Truman Recreation Center 

The Truman Recreation Center will be closed on Saturday, November 
25th for maintenance.  

 SeaBreeze Sports Pool 

The SeaBreeze Sports Pool will be closed for maintenance Thursday, 
November 16th through Friday, November 17th.  



 

 

 

 

Holiday Closure 
Information 

The District Customer Service Center and all District administrative 
offices will be closed on Thursday, November 23, 2017 and Friday, 
November 24, 2017 in observance of Thanksgiving.  We will resume 
normal business hours on Monday, November 27th.  In addition, the 
following cancellations will take place: 

 Welcome Wednesday is cancelled on Wednesday, November 22nd 

 CDD Orientation is cancelled on Thursday, November 23rd 

 

Recreation & Parks Department 

All recreation centers, offices, fitness clubs and boat tours will be closed 
on Thursday, November 23, 2017.  The outdoor facilities, swimming 
pools, and billiards located at Silver Lake & Saddlebrook will remain 
open for your enjoyment.  All offices will remain closed on Friday, 
November 24th but the recreation centers and fitness clubs will reopen.  
On the following dates, Guest ID Card & Trail Fee services will be 
available from 8:00 am until 12:00 pm at the La Hacienda, Lake Miona, 
Eisenhower & Rohan Recreation Centers: 

 Friday, November 24th 

 Saturday, November 25th 

 Sunday, November 26th  

Regular services will resume on Monday, 
November 27th. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Sanitation Information 

Village Community Development Districts 1-11 
 
If you live in Village Community Development Districts 1-11 in the 
Sumter County, Marion County or Fruitland Park portions of The 
Villages, there will not be sanitation collection on Thursday, November 
23rd.  For those with Thursday trash and/or recycling, collection will 
occur on Saturday, November 25th.  Please have your bags out no 
later than 6:00 a.m.  All others will follow your normal collection 
schedule.  
  
Village Community Development District No. 12 – The Village 
of Fenney 
 
If your sanitation collection is serviced by Waste Management in the 
Village of Fenney, you will not have sanitation collection service on 
Thursday, November 23rd.  Collection will occur on your next normally 
scheduled collection day.  
 
 
  
If you live in the Lake County portion of The Villages, please contact 
Lake County Solid Waste at (352) 343-3776 for information on your 
sanitation schedule.  If you live in the Lady Lake portion of The Villages, 
please contact Waste Management at (352) 787-4416 for additional 
information.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided 
by... 

La Hacienda Recreation Center 

In our efforts to keep the recreation facilities in optimal condition, the 
Recreation & Parks Department has a comprehensive plan for renewing 
furniture, fixtures and equipment within the Recreation Centers.  Please 
stop by La Hacienda and check out the new chairs!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did You Know? 

The swimming pool at the Phillips Villas is a FAMILY pool and the new 
pool that will built along with the Soulliere Villas will be an ADULT pool. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Join Us!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by Sumter County 
Supervisor of Elections 


